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Circular 033 
 

6 April 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
FLU VACCINE ORDERS: 
 
 
It is that time of the year again where we are ordering our flu vaccines for residents. 
Please can we ask that you call Reception EXT: 1200 to put down your name in order for 
us to have numbers well in advance.   
 
As soon as we get availability dates of when the vaccines will be delivered, we will advise 
accordingly. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


